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This bill is an abomination. Restricting the ability for Oregonians to vote is unjust and 

an erosion of constitutional freedoms. This disproportionately affects the voting rights 

of rural Oregonians and those with limited mobility. It is outright discriminatory. Voting 

by mail is safe and effective. I absolutely opposed this bill. It is disgusting.  


